
Name of the course/programme
Mode of the Course- offered by the HEI or Online (Specify the 

platform like MOOCS, SWAYAM, etc.)

Year of offering /Year of 

enrolment
List of students Attendance

Skill Enhancement Course For Commerce Students (Train Earn Learn-TEL) Offered by HEI 2022-23 Click Here Click Here

Certificate course Financial Literacy Offered by HEI 2022-23 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Chartered Financial Expert MoU 2022-23 Click Here Click Here

Certificate course in Finance Lab Offered by HEI 2022-23 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Bioinformatics Offered by HEI 2022-23 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Basics of python Offered by HEI 2022-23 Click Here Click Here

Certificate course in Fragrance and flavors Offered by HEI 2022-23 Click Here Click Here

Certificate course in Chromatography Offered by HEI 2022-23 Click Here Click Here

Certificate course in EHS related to Pharmaceutical Offered by HEI 2022-23 Click Here Click Here

Certificate course in Travel and Tourism Management Offered by HEI 2022-23 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Plant Tissue culture Offered by HEI 2022-23 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Export Import Management Offered by HEI 2022-23 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Instrumental Biology Offered by HEI 2022-23 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Practical Journalism Offered by HEI 2022-23 Click Here Click Here

Genetic Engineering: Theory and Application Swayam-NPTEL 2022-23 Click Here SWAYAM

The Joy of Computing using Python Swayam-NPTEL 2022-23 Click Here SWAYAM

Advanced Quantum Mechanics with Applications Swayam-NPTEL 2022-23 Click Here SWAYAM

Financial Accounting Swayam-NPTEL 2022-23 Click Here SWAYAM

Calculus of One Real Variable Swayam-NPTEL 2022-23 Click Here SWAYAM

Certificate Course in Industrial Chemical Analysis Offered by HEI 2021-22 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Personality Development Offered by HEI 2021-22 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Brahmi Script Offered by HEI 2021-22 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Hydrological Assessments: Principles and Techniques. Offered by HEI 2021-22 Click Here Click Here

Certificates course in LaTeX Offered by HEI 2021-22 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in R Programing Offered by HEI 2021-22 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Export Documentation Procedure Offered by HEI 2021-22 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Emotional Intelligence Offered by HEI 2021-22 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in An Insight of Forensic Accounting Offered by HEI 2021-22 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Marketing Communication & Presentation Skills Offered by HEI 2021-22 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Social Entrepreneurship Offered by HEI 2021-22 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Life Skills Offered by HEI 2021-22 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Public Relationship Management Offered by HEI 2021-22 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Vedic Maths Offered by HEI 2021-22 Click Here Click Here

Blockchain and its Applications Swayam-NPTEL 2021-22 Click Here SWAYAM

Leadership for India Inc: Practical Concepts and Constructs Swayam-NPTEL 2021-22 Click Here SWAYAM

Introduction to Programming in C Swayam-NPTEL 2021-22 Click Here SWAYAM

Financial Accounting-IIT Mandi Swayam-NPTEL 2021-22 Click Here SWAYAM

Quantum Mechanics Swayam-NPTEL 2021-22 Click Here SWAYAM

Multi Variable Calculus Swayam-NPTEL 2021-22 Click Here SWAYAM

Experimental Biotechnology-Online Swayam-NPTEL 2021-22 Click Here SWAYAM

Introduction to Classical Mechanics Swayam-NPTEL 2021-22 Click Here SWAYAM

Developing Soft Skills and Personality Swayam-NPTEL 2021-22 Click Here SWAYAM

Data Science for Engineers-Online Swayam-NPTEL 2021-22 Click Here SWAYAM

Certificate Course in Solid Waste Management Offered by HEI 2020-21 Click Here Click Here

1.3.2 Number of certificate/ value added courses/ Diploma Programmes offered by the institutions and online courses of MOOCs, SWAYAM/e-PG Pathshala/ NPTEL and other recognized platforms where the students of the institution have enrolled and successfully completed during the 

last five year

https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2510/TEL List of Students-3.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2378/Certificate Course TEL (Train Earn and Learn)- Attendance.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2511/List of students.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2638/Financial Literacy-Attendance- 2022-23.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2512/Chatered Financial Expert-List of Students- 2022-23.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2379/Chartered Finace Expert-Attendance-2022-23.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2513/2022 - Certificate Course Student List.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2379/Chartered Finace Expert-Attendance-2022-23.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2514/Bioinfo list of students 22-23.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2379/Chartered Finace Expert-Attendance-2022-23.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2515/Basics of Python List of Students- 2022-23.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2379/Chartered Finace Expert-Attendance-2022-23.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2524/Certificate Course- List of students.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2383/Fragrance and Flavours-Attendance 2022-23.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2516/Chromatography -List of Students-2022-23.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2384/Certificate course attendance 22-23.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2517/EHS list of students 22-23.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2384/Certificate course attendance 22-23.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2518/List of students .pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2386/Tour attendance list.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2519/List of students ptc.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2386/Tour attendance list.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2520/Export Import Management- List of Students.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2386/Tour attendance list.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2521/List of students Zoology.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2386/Tour attendance list.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2521/List of students Zoology.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2386/Tour attendance list.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2523/Swayam Student List 2022-23.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2523/Swayam Student List 2022-23.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2523/Swayam Student List 2022-23.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2523/Swayam Student List 2022-23.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2523/Swayam Student List 2022-23.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2504/Industrial Chemical Analysis Student List-2021-22.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2386/Tour attendance list.pdf
https://birlacollege-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/iqac_bkbirlacollegekalyan_com/EXABsJX4o0NGvAnomgiGQpYBRYr5CQx9LlQQ_KYdRqwdYA?e=ff7cCT
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2386/Tour attendance list.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2509/Brahmi Script Student List-Attendance-1.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2386/Tour attendance list.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2508/
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2386/Tour attendance list.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2507/Students list-Latex-2021-22.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2386/Tour attendance list.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2506/R Programming Student List.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2668/R-Programming-Attendance-2021-22.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2505/Import Export Document-Student List-2021-22.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2386/Tour attendance list.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2495/EHS Analytical Laboratories Student List.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2397/Emotional Intelligence Attendance.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2497/Forensic Accounting- 2021-22-Students list.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2397/Emotional Intelligence Attendance.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2498/Marketing communication and presentation skills-Students List-2021-22.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2399/Marketing & Communication Attendance.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2499/Social Enterpreneurship-Students List-2021-22.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2400/Social Entrepreneurship Attendance.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2500/Life Skills-Students List-2021-22.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2401/Life skills attendance.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2501/Public Relation Management-Students List 2021-22.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2402/Public Relation Management Attendance.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2502/Vedic Maths-Students List-2021-22.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2402/Public Relation Management Attendance.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2502/Vedic Maths-Students List-2021-22.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2502/Vedic Maths-Students List-2021-22.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2502/Vedic Maths-Students List-2021-22.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2502/Vedic Maths-Students List-2021-22.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2502/Vedic Maths-Students List-2021-22.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2502/Vedic Maths-Students List-2021-22.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2502/Vedic Maths-Students List-2021-22.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2502/Vedic Maths-Students List-2021-22.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2502/Vedic Maths-Students List-2021-22.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2502/Vedic Maths-Students List-2021-22.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/quality_indicator_frameworks/view/35
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2406/Solid Waste Management Attendance.pdf
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Certificate Course on Analytical Techniques in Drug Evaluation Offered by HEI 2020-21 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course on EHS Concerns related to Analytical Laboratories Offered by HEI 2020-21 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Effective Communication Offered by HEI 2020-21 Click Here Click Here

Dairy and Food Process and Products Technology Swayam-NPTEL 2020-21 Click Here SWAYAM

Plastic Waste Management Swayam-NPTEL 2020-21 Click Here SWAYAM

Applied Environmental Microbiology Click Here SWAYAM

Fundamental of Spectroscopy Swayam-NPTEL 2020-21 Click Here SWAYAM

Emotional Intelligence Swayam-NPTEL 2020-21 Click Here SWAYAM

Behavioral and Personal Finance Swayam-NPTEL 2020-21 Click Here SWAYAM

Practical Machine Learning with Tensorflow Swayam-NPTEL 2020-21 Click Here SWAYAM

Certificate Course in Miniature Gardening Offered by HEI 2019-20 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Saral Hindi Offered by HEI 2019-20 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Competitive Mathematics Offered by HEI 2019-20 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Confidence & Motivation Building Offered by HEI 2019-20 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Macromolecules in Foods Offered by HEI 2019-20 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Women and Law Offered by HEI 2019-20 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Mutual Funds Offered by HEI 2019-20 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in ABCD for Management Offered by HEI 2019-20 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Advance Excel Offered by HEI 2019-20 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Basics of Investment Offered by HEI 2019-20 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Event Management Offered by HEI 2019-20 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Hindi Anuvad Offered by HEI 2019-20 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Indian Stock Market Offered by HEI 2019-20 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Introduction to Tally Offered by HEI 2019-20 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Scratch Programming Offered by HEI 2019-20 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Derivatives & Commodity Market Offered by HEI 2019-20 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course on ‘Designing of Effluent Treatment Plant’ Offered by HEI 2018-19 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Photojournalism Offered by HEI 2018-19 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in GST Offered by HEI 2018-19 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Fermentation Technology Offered by HEI 2018-19 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Natya Prashikshan Abhyaskram Offered by HEI 2018-19 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Computer Hardware & Maintenance Offered by HEI 2018-19 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Astronomy Offered by HEI 2018-19 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Direct Taxes Offered by HEI 2018-19 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in Excel & Latex Offered by HEI 2018-19 Click Here Click Here

Certificate Course in SciLab Offered by HEI 2018-19 Click Here Click Here

https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/quality_indicator_frameworks/view/35
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2405/Drug Evaluation Attendance.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2495/EHS Analytical Laboratories Student List.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2404/EHS (2020-21) Attendance.pdf.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2525/Effective Communication sd.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2407/Attendance CCEC_c.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2661/List of Students qualifying Swayam Courses 2020-21.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2661/List of Students qualifying Swayam Courses 2020-21.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2661/List of Students qualifying Swayam Courses 2020-21.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2661/List of Students qualifying Swayam Courses 2020-21.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2661/List of Students qualifying Swayam Courses 2020-21.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2661/List of Students qualifying Swayam Courses 2020-21.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2661/List of Students qualifying Swayam Courses 2020-21.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2438/list of student certificate course on Excel and LaTex.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2415/Advance Excel Attendance.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2438/list of student certificate course on Excel and LaTex.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2408/SARAL HINDI ATTENDANCE.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2473/Competitive Mathematics-Students List 2019-20.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2409/Competitve maths attendance.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2474/Confidence Building & Motivation list of students-1.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2410/Confidence & Motivation Building Attendance.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2475/List of enrolled students .pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2410/Confidence & Motivation Building Attendance.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2476/Women and Law-List of Students-2019-20-1.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2410/Confidence & Motivation Building Attendance.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2477/Mutual Funds list of students-1.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2413/Mutual Funds Attendance.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2478/ABCD for manage list of students.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2413/Mutual Funds Attendance.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2479/List of students for Advance excel-1.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2415/Advance Excel Attendance.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2480/Basic of Inv List of students.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2415/Advance Excel Attendance.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2527/Event Mgt list of students-1.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2415/Advance Excel Attendance.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2488/Hindi Anuvad-List of Students-2019-20.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2415/Advance Excel Attendance.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2489/Ind Stock Mkt list of students.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2415/Advance Excel Attendance.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2490/Certificate Course on Introduction to Tally Student list.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2715/Intro to Tally.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2491/Scratch Programming-Student Lists-2019-20.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2415/Advance Excel Attendance.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/quality_indicator_frameworks/view/35
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2710/Commodity & Derivative Markets.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2430/Designing of Effluent Treatment Plant List of Students.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2415/Advance Excel Attendance.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2431/Photo Journalism-Student List-2018-19.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2415/Advance Excel Attendance.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2431/Photo Journalism-Student List-2018-19.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2632/GST Attendance.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2433/Certificate course in Fermentation Technology Student List.pdf
https://birlacollege-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/iqac_bkbirlacollegekalyan_com/EahREhesOVFAmV1ASHJUdl8BG7lr_5AzIvixtgfpiWuzlw?e=42e0I9
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2434/Natya Prashikshan Abhyaskram 2018-19 Student list.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2423/Natya Prashiskhan Abhyaskram Attendance.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2435/Computer Hardware and Maintenance-Students List-2018-19.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2711/DEpt of IT.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2436/Astronomy-Student List-2018-19.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2424/Astronomy Certificate Course-Sample attendance sheet-1 (1).pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2437/CC in Direct Tax (2018-19) Student List.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2713/Introduction to Tally.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2438/list of student certificate course on Excel and LaTex.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2424/Astronomy Certificate Course-Sample attendance sheet-1 (1).pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2438/list of student certificate course on Excel and LaTex.pdf
https://www.bkbirlacollegekalyan.com/files/criterion_link/file/2424/Astronomy Certificate Course-Sample attendance sheet-1 (1).pdf





